
Changes to CAR’s Processing Schedule 

During the week of May 11, 2020, CAR will perform its annual extraction of the older accounting year 
data from its current, on-line statistical files and move it to its tape policy files.  During this time period, 
CAR modifies its normal production schedule to allow for this special processing.  Accordingly, the 
changes to the regular, weekly production schedule are outlined below. 

Week of May 11, 2020:

• The daily upload of statistical corrections from CAR’s website will not occur.  Instead, statistical
correction records will remain on the “pending” file until CAR resumes its regular processing
schedule.

• The Statistical load and Accounting load will not run this week.    Cession records can still be
added/corrected on CAR’s website but the mainframe activity of those records will not occur
until CAR resumes its regular processing schedule.

• Online Statistical Policy Histories will not be available nor will the hard copy reports run.

• Front-End processing will run as normally scheduled during the week.

Week of May 18, 2020: 

• CAR’s regular processing schedule will resume for Statistical Corrections, Statistical Load,
Accounting Load, and Cession mainframe activity.  Statistical Policy Histories will remain
unavailable while CAR finishes the special processing.

Week of May 25, 2020: 

• Processing of online and hard copy policy histories will resume.




